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Dear N

Official information request for Health care experience

| refer to your official information request dated 23 July for copies of private information
I
The information you have requested is enclosed.

Attached is a copy of the privacy impact assessment that was completed for this project. This
contains the details of how this project complies with the relevant legislation, specifically the
Health Information Privacy Code (HIPC) 1994 (updated in September 2017). Page 13
outlines what personal information was provided to Ipsos, and as you have requested via
previous correspondence, is deleted.

We would like to emphasise that-:ontacted you as part of their contract with the Health
Quality & Safety Commission. The data provided to-is only to be used for the purpose
of this survey and under strict contractual requirements. The contract specifies how the data
are to be managed and does not in any way allow-to use the data for any other
purpose than specified. Your request to have your data deleted must be followed.

Please note that the Commission publishes some of its OIA responses on its website,
after the response is sent to the requester. The responses published are those that are
considered to have a high ievei of public interest. Ve wiil not pubiish vour name,
address or contact details.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact info@hagsc.govt.nz .

Nakl na

Acting Chief Executive





